Residential Advisory Board Meeting
February 22, 2018


[bookmark: _GoBack]The meeting started with Linda Hollandsworth and Savannah Vandegriffe greeting the couples that attended. They introduced themselves and went over why they were there and the purpose of the PHA One Year Plan and the Family Self-Sufficiency Action Plan. The two plans outline the operation of the two programs. Linda Hollandsworth presented that there were no major changes to the PHA plan. Savannah Vandegriffe presented the changes to the FSS Action plan. The only changes that were made were the demographics, updating the number of slots the program has left along with the number of participates currently on the program, re-entry after graduation was explained, and the criteria for graduation was specified. After all changes were presented there was discussion about the FSS program as a whole. The participants present were satisfied with how the program is serving them. We also talked about what their plans were as far as employment and goals. The meeting ended with them writing down comments about the plan and program.    
